CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: CFX Board Members
FROM: Aneth Williams /,

) / St A —_—
Director of Procurement—"'~ S

DATE: April 25,2017

RE: Award of Contract for S.R. 408 Milling & Resurfacing from the Lake Underhill
Bridge to Yucatan Drive to Preferred Materials
Project No. 408-739; Contract No. 001268

An Invitation to Bid for the referenced project was advertised on March 26, 2017. Responses to
the Invitation were received from four (4) contractors by the April 27, 2017 deadline.

Bid results were as follows:

Bidder Bid Amount
1. Preferred Materials $6,197.428.98
2. Middlesex Corp. $7,545,337.04
3. Hubbard Construction Co. $8,656,273.18
4. Masci general Contractor $10,781,716.28

The Engineer’s Estimate for this project is $7,037,234.00

The Engineer of Record for Project 408-739 has reviewed the low bid submitted by Preferred
Materials, and determined that the low bid unit prices are not unbalanced.

The Procurement Department has evaluated the bids and has determined the bid from Preferred
Materials, to be responsible and responsive to the bidding requirements. Award of the contract to

Preferred Materials in the amount of $6,197,428.98 is recommended.

The project is included in the current Five-Year Work Plan

Reviewed by: /%MC\)M&&WD

Glgnm\Pressimone, PE
Director of Engineering
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